
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
  
 
 
 
 

Please speak with either of us if you                      
have any concerns or questions. 
 
Mrs Joseph & Mrs Holder 
Co-Headteachers 

 
Springfield Newsletter 

November 2023 

 

 

    STAFF NEWS 
We are pleased to welcome some 
new members of staff. Miss 
Charlesworth has joined us and Mrs 
Al-Yahani has returned. They are both 
working as Teaching Assistants. 

 

Parent- Teacher Meetings 
 

Parent- Teacher Meetings will be taking place in 
school on Monday 20th November 3:30-5:45pm and 
Thursday 23rd 17th November 3:30-5:45pm.  
Some meetings will be taking place at other times 
and parents will receive an invitation with the 
details of the date and time of their appointment. 
 
 
 
Winter is Coming…  
As we approach winter, the weather can change. During 
the bad weather, we aim to keep school open and will only 
close if it is absolutely necessary.  
The Health and Safety of children and staff are our priority. 
Keep an eye on our website for the latest information. 
Details can also be found on Sheffield City Council’s 
website and on BBC Radio Sheffield.  Take care and 
remember to allow extra time for your journey to school- 
however you travel.                                                                                            

 

                                                                
It is a busy week and we wish Happy Diwali to all our families celebrating at this time. 
 
On Monday 13th November we start the week in school by wearing our Odd Socks for Anti 
Bullying week- celebrating the fact that each one of us is unique. 
 
We end the week with a non- uniform day on Friday 17th November to raise money for BBC 
Children in Need. This charity helps children all across the UK.  

If you are able to send any donations to support this, it would be appreciated. 

Dark Nights 

Please make sure your children are 
wearing something bright /reflective 
that will be seen as they travel to and 
from school and remind your children 
about the importance of road safety. 
 

 

                                    
                         
 
EYFS & KS1 will be performing their 

Nativity play in December. Watch 

this space for details….. 


